
  

 
               

 
                                                                                                                                                             6th June 2025 

 
                                                                                    

Dear Parents / Carers, 
Headlice 

 
There has been a confirmed case of headlice in Palmer class. If you discover headlice on your child, please visit 
the pharmacy to get treatment. Everyone in the household should be treated too. You can find more information 
here: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 
 
Kind regards 
 
Erin Fung  
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